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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 28 June, 1984

I should like to thank you most warmly for your help and

understanding at the European Council during the search for a

solution to our budget problem at Fontainebleau, and particularly

for your encouraging telephone call. I am very glad that we

were able to settle it. I believe this will enable us to get

on with the development of the Community in many important areas.
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His Excellency Dr. Ruud F. M. Lubbers.


